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February 19, 2021 
 

Via Email: sylvia.jones@pc.ola.org 
 

The Honourable Sylvia Jones 
Solicitor General  
18th Floor – 25 Grosvenor St. 
Toronto, ON  M7A 1Y6  
 
Dear Solicitor General Jones,  
 
RE: Community Safety & Well-Being Plan – Extension Request  
            ___ 
 
Please be advised that at their last regular meeting on February 17, 2021, 
the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Perry supported the 
following resolution:  
 
“Resolution #2021-67 
 
Moved by: Margaret Ann MacPhail 
Seconded by: Paul Sowrey  
 
Be it resolved that the Council of the Township of Perry hereby support the 
efforts being taken seeking an extension of the July 1, 2021 deadline to the 
Solicitor General for the submission of the Community Safety and Well-Being 
Plan.  
 
Carried.” 
 
We appreciate your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Beth Morton 
Clerk-Administrator  
 
cc:  Ministry of Community Safety and Correctional Services  
 All Ontario Municipalities 
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